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Special Arrangements for Alumni Regarding Campus Access and 

Facilities 

  

Dear Alumni, 

  

Given the new Coronavirus COVID-19 pandemic, the University has taken 

various precautionary measures to reduce the potential risk of infection. 

These include the switch of all on-campus teaching to online mode, 

closure of indoor sports facilities, reduced library services, temperature 

checking, increased sanitisation services and restricted access. 

  

With the above in mind, we request your support in refraining from 

returning to the University campus, unless absolutely necessary. For 

those who do require the use of campus services during this exceptional 

period, please take note of the special arrangements that have been put 

in place: 

  

Campus access and registration 

Access to the campus will be limited to those presenting EdUHK cards (e.g. 

“Library Borrower” and “Library Reader” cards) with specific purpose or 

prior appointment. Temperature checking and registration will be carried 

out onsite before access to the campus is granted. 

  

Prior booking of library services 

With immediate effect and until further notice, those with valid “Library 

Borrower” or “Library Reader” cards who wish to visit the Mong Man Wai 

Library on Tai Po Campus are required to register at least two working 

days in advance at https://www.lib.eduhk.hk/visiting-registration on a 

first-come-first-served basis. Those who have not successfully registered 

in advance will not be allowed to enter the campus. Each EdUHK 

cardholder is eligible to register for one session per day. For more 

information on sessions and quota, please visit the above webpage. They 

must present their “Library Borrower” or “Library Reader” cards again at 

the Library’s entrance on G/F. 

https://www.lib.eduhk.hk/visiting-registration
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Sports facilities 

Please note that all indoor sports facilities are closed until further notice. 

  

Wearing of face masks 

Face masks must be worn at all times on campus. 

  

We understand that these temporary arrangements may cause 

inconvenience to you, but these exceptional measures are devised to 

protect all members of the University community. We appreciate your 

kind understanding, and look forward to seeing you on campus when the 

health risk has subsided. 

  

For further enquiries, please contact the Alumni Affairs and Development 

Office (Tel: 2948 6048 or email: alumni_affairs@eduhk.hk). 

  

Regards, 

Alumni Affairs and Development Office 

The Education University of Hong Kong 
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